From: Maria Pidgorna **To:** External-Clerks

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Letter in support of liquor license application (Massey Theatre)

Date: Tuesday, June 21, 2022 2:18:51 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mayor and Council,

I write in support of the bylaw text amendment allowing a permanent liquor license application at 735 Eighth Ave. (Massey Theatre).

Their expanded space, Eighth and Eighth, has been hosting lovely cultural events like a Ukrainian Folk Film screening earlier this month. I believe that their events would be even better and would foster more connections between audience members with the addition of a food and beverage program. I trust that they would use a permanent liquor license responsibly.

Kind regards,

Maria Pidgorna